
In 2017, discussions about decommissioning the trails in Wildcat Canyon began 

and Voorhis got a $15k grant from the South Platte Enhancement Board to 

begin work. 

 

 

 

 

In May 2018, Voorhis launched a project to decommission the roads with a 

letter of expectations memo. He proceeded with this project over the objections 



of several other FS employees.

 



 

 



 

 



 



 



 

 

 



Forest Service employee Gary Morrison objects to this plan.

 



 



 

 

 



 



 



 



 



 





 



 

 



 

 



 

 

FS employee Gary Morrison protests the decision to decommission the Wildcat 

Canyon roads with no public input. 



 



 

 

 

In an email to Misi Ballard of Wild Connections, Voorhis lays out the three parts 

of his decommissioning plan and enlists Wild Connections’ help in fundraising 

for it. 



 

 

 



 

 



 



 



 



 



 

 

 

CORE emailed Supervisor Trujillo in spring 2020 to secure her assurance that no 

work would be done to decommission the roads before the travel management 



EIS is complete.

 

 

Wild Connections announced their metal removal project the same day we 

received the Supervisor’s assurance that no work would be done this year. 

 



 

The Supervisor’s response when asked about Wild Connections’ metal removal 

project. 

 


